
It’s	Year	2	and	
We’ve	got	Knotweed	on	the	Run!	

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Join the Hampton Conservation Commission as we continue 

our mission to eradicate invasive Japanese Knotweed 
from the edges of Hampton town roads. 

First Cutting: June 4th, 10am. Bags will be available under 
the Town Hall Pavilion at 9:30am. 

 
Take out your frustrations on this horrific pest. 

 

Contact Marcia Kilpatrick, Knotweed Czar, at 860-455-1226 
or Kalmia1234@gmail.com and let her know where you’ll be 

cutting, or to receive instructions as to where to go and  
how to do it. 

 
Let’s keep up the momentum in Year 2!  

 


